
  

 
2019 - Term 1 Newsletter​·  

 
 
Kia ora whānau, 

 

Welcome back to everyone, and a warm welcome to all the children and families who are new to Ngaio School and Tui Syndicate. 

It has only been a few days into the term so far but there is a really positive buzz around Tui. Our students are focused, happy and 

enthusiastic. We can already see that we are going to have a fantastic year. 

 

Our Team 

Tui Syndicate is split into 2 learning areas; Rata (Year 5) and Harakeke (Year 6). Within these learning areas your child will be part 

of a smaller whānau group. These whānau groups will remain the same throughout the year. They give you a first point of contact 

for you and your child. Please feel free to contact your child’s whānau teacher at any point during the year. 

 

Meet the Tui teaching team.  

Rata (Year 5) Team  

Sam Jenkins - ​ ​s,jenkins@ngaio.school.nz 
Chantal McKee - ​c.mckee@ngaio.school.nz 
Karen Lathan​ - ​k.lathan@ngaio.school.nz 
 

Harakeke (Year 6) Team  

Sarah Smart - ​s.smart@ngaio.school.nz  

Harriet Quin - ​h.quin@ngaio.school.nz 

James McMullan (Tui Syndicate Leader) ​j.mcmullan@ngaio.school.nz  

 

  

Important Dates: 

Tuesday 12th February Meet the Teacher, Year 6 camp meeting 

and school picnic 

Week 2 onwards Swimming & Gymnastics begin 

Tuesday 19th February Year 5 Beach Education 

Thursday 28th February (TBC) Year 5 Arctic Challenge 

Wed 20 & Thurs 21st  March Goal Setting Parent Meetings 

April 9th to April 12th Year 6 Camp at Forest Lakes in Otaki 

Week 11 Year 5 Local EOTC experiences 

 

There are some extra events being planned during the term - and these will be shared via email once they are confirmed. 

 

General Information 

The focus at the beginning of the year, and for the first few weeks, will be about establishing class routines and expectations. As                       

the term unfolds we will be introducing and establishing small group workshops which will help both teams to personalise the                    

learning for your child(ren). These will be phased in slowly over the next 3-4 weeks to help your child(ren) make a smooth transition                       

into them.  

 

Tui students know that the 8.55 am bell is telling them that they need to get themselves organised and onto the mat in front of their                          

whānau teacher. It is a good idea for children to be at school early so that they can greet and meet their friends, have time to play                           

and say their goodbyes.  
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